
 
 

LICENSING COMMITTEE  
14 JUNE 2018 
 
LICENSING ACT TRAINING FOR MEMBERS AND OFFICERS 
 
1.0 Purpose of Report 
 
1.1 To inform Members of Licensing Act training being provided for both Officers and Members 

by the Nottinghamshire Authorities Licensing Group on Wednesday, 4 July 2018. 
 
2.0 Background 
 
2.1 In recent years, the Nottinghamshire Authorities Licensing Group has provided a training 

course at the Hostess Restaurant in Mansfield for Officers and Members across the County.  
 
2.2 In response to the success of the previous sessions and the positive feedback received 

following previous year’s it is intended to hold another event, which is again focussed on 
Licensing Members and is open to all Members of Licensing Committee. 

 
2.3 The course will be held on 4 July 2018 at the Hostess Restaurant near Mansfield and the 

price per delegate is around £40.  The course will commence at 9:30am and finish at 4:00pm.  
Lunch will be served on the day along with tea, coffee and refreshments.  

 
2.4 The morning session will give Members an overview of licensing legislation with Members 

being able to raise questions.  There will also be sessions on safeguarding and child sexual 
exploitation in licensed premises 

 
2.5 It is proposed to make a corporate bid to the Members training budget if the Licensing 

Committee consider the training appropriate and relevant. 
 
3.0 RECOMMENDATION 
 

That Members consider the opportunity for training and indicate whether they would 
support and attend the training event. 

 
Background Papers 
 
Nil 
 
 
For further information please contact Alan Batty on 01636 6554675467 
 
Karen White 
Director – Safety 
 


